
 

 

Wonderland Acres Domestic Water Improvement District 

Board Meeting 

June 12, 2019 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 5:43 p.m. with board members Larry Ratcliff, Kelly Wood and Dale 

Lindstrom present.  Also present was accountant, Stephanie Irwin.  

 

2. Call to the public – none 

 

3. The minutes of the meeting held March 13, 2019 were read and approved. 

 

4. The financial report was approved as presented.  

 

5. The water operator reported that the system is running smoothly.  There was a leak near the Unity Church 

that has been repaired. 

 

6. There was limited discussion regarding establishment of commercial water rates.  This item will be on 

the next agenda for potential legal action. 

 

7. The community cleanup held in May of 2019 was extremely well received by all residents of 

Wonderland Acres.  There seemed to be less household trash and more yard debris and most hope that it 

will be repeated in future years. 

 

8. The next board meeting will be September 11, 2019 at 5:30 pm. 

 

9. There were no items of new business. 

 

10. There being no additional business the meeting was adjourned at 5:50 p.m. and those in attendance 

gathered for the annual potluck. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stephanie G. Irwin CPA 


